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Studentwire

From: Studentwire
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2018 10:30 AM
To: Lincoln University Webmaster
Subject: Lincoln University Student News for October 22 -  General Body Meeting, Last Day to 

Withdraw, Pink, Purple and Pictures Photoshoot, Deloitte Information Session, Language 
Placement Exam, and more ... 

Importance: High

 

 

  
  
  
  

          
      

Tonight:  General Body Meeting 
The National Association of Black Accountants General Body 
Meeting will be held tonight at 6 pm.  Please see below for 
more information. 
Contact: Brian Dubenion 
Read More 
 
 

  

 
 

 

Today:  Last Day to Withdraw 
Today is the last day to Withdraw.  Please consult with your advisor if 
you have any questions. 
Contact: Catherine Rutledge 
 

Tomorrow: Pink, Purple and Pictures Photoshoot 
Tomorrow at 1 pm , the Women’s Initiative cordially invites the women 
of Lincoln University to our Pink, Purple and Pictures Photoshoot in the 
Academic Quad. October is the month of both Breast Cancer Awareness 
and Domestic Violence Awareness. The members of the Women’s 
Initiative would like the women of Lincoln University’s campus to come 
together to pay respect to these groups by wearing the colors that 
represent each group respectively and take a group picture. 
See below for more information. 
Contact: Tiphane Purnell 
Read More 
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Tomorrow: Deloitte Information Session 
The National Association of Black Accountants (NABA) will be hosting a 
Deloitte Information Session with Reese Blair, Audit Partner in the 
Philadelphia Deloitte office tomorrow at 6 pm in University Hall 204.  
Contact: Daliso Talimi 
Read More 
 

Tomorrow: Language Placement Exam 
Language Placement Exams will be held at 12:30 pm tomorrow in Grim 
Hall, Room 206. Students who wish to take a foreign language for the 
first time at Lincoln University are required to take these exams if they 
took two years or more of that same language in junior or high school.  
Contact: Marilyn Button 
Read more 
 

Tomorrow: B.Y.O.B. Event 
In efforts to recognize Breast Cancer Awareness month, The Zealous 
Zeta Omega chapter of Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc. presents to you 
B.Y.O.B.  Join us tomorrow at 7:13 pm in the SUB MPR as we host an 
informative yet interactive forum to raise our campus' awareness on 
Breast Cancer! Men are welcomed as well. Bring a Bra/undershirt and 
help us save one boobie at a time! Donations for Breast Cancer 
Research will be accepted! Hope to see you there! 
Contact: Sydney Anderson 
Read More 
 

October 26: Spring 2019 Registration 
Registration for Spring 2019 begins October 26.  Please click the link for 
all days/times based on your completed credits. 
Contact: Catherine Rutledge 
Read More 
 

October 26: Choir Concert 
The campus and community are invited to the Opening Concert of the 
American Choral Directors Association of Pennsylvania Fall Conference. 
The free concert will feature the Lincoln University choirs and Cantus 
Novus at the International Cultural Center at 7:30 pm. Come and 
support the LU Concert Choir.  
Contact: Camilla Horne 
Read more 
 

October 28: Queens Tea 
The Beautiful Beta Court of Omega Psi Phi Fraternity Incorporated 
cordially invites all freshmen ladies to attend their annual Queens Tea. 
This is a time honored tradition that speaks to mentorship and women’s 
empowerment. We ask that all guests dress in proper tea attire and 
come ready to engage. We look forward to seeing you all! 
Contact: Khadijah Butler 
Read More 
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November 1: Vira I. Heinz Scholarship 
The Vira I. Heinz Women in Global Leadership Scholarship is due 
November 1.  See below for more information. 
Contact: Dr. Monica Gray 
Read More  
 

NextGen America Lincoln University 
Volunteers NEEDED for Midterm Election- Community Service Hours 
Offered.  Coming into the last few weeks of the 2018 Midterm Election, 
we at NextGen America are interested in recruiting Lincoln University 
students to volunteer with us as we go about getting every youth voter 
out to the polls on Election day.  For those interested, click the link and 
fill out a brief survey with questions about your availability; or feel free 
to contact our University Fellow, Carolyn Coleman.  Parties that 
volunteer are liable to earn 50+ hours of community service!  Come get 
involved LU and make sure you get out to vote!     
Read More 
 

Student Spotlight  
October is National Domestic Violence Awareness Month and the 
SISTERS THAT ARE RESPECTED SERIOUSLY (S.T.A.R.S.) encourage 
students, faculty, and staff to stop by the Langston Hughes Memorial 
library to see their display in the “Student Spotlight” showcase near the 
main floor elevator.   
Contact: Karen Vaught 
 

Climate Survey  
All are invited to participate in the Campus Climate survey. This 
anonymous survey was developed to assess the current climate of 
Lincoln University. Studies have shown that inclusive and respectful 
campus communities improve the learning and working environments.  
Contact: Office of Institutional Effectiveness, Research, and Planning 
Campus Climate Survey 
 

Harlem Halloween Costume Contest 
Having trouble coming up with an idea for contest?  Take a look at the 
attachments for some inspiration.  We’d love to see you in an entire 
ensemble, but don’t worry if you can’t put it all together.    Try 
recreating a famous Harlem Renaissance icon’s head shot instead.  YOU 
CAN’T WIN UNLESS YOU ENTER!!!! Visit the library for details. 
Contact: Karen Vaught 
Read More / How it Works / Ideas for Ladies / Ideas for Gents 
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127 Wellness Center 
1570 Baltimore Pike 
Lincoln University, PA 19352, USA 
Phone: 484-365-7222 
studentwire@lincoln.edu 
www.lincoln.edu 
 
 
 
 
  


